
 
 

 
 

 

 

BERLIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 

GOOD CONDUCT AWARD 
 

OFFICER RICHARD SCHREINER 
 
 
The Good Conduct Award is presented to an officer who, at any time, or over a period of time, 
sets an exemplified example for other members of the Department, or who displays a positive 
image of themselves, privately and professionally, which reflects positively on the image of the 
Berlin Police Department to the public.  Those words describe Officer Richard Schreiner.  
Officer Schreiner has been a Berlin Police Officer for 36 years. In those 36 years Officer 
Schreiner has received over 60 commendations from citizens, businesses, & schools. From 
Chiefs of Police in Berlin & Meriden, the Berlin Police Commission, UpBeat, DARE, and the 
American Legion. Also from the Connecticut DOT, Connecticut Transit, the Berlin Fire 
Department, MidConn Bank, Newington Chidren’s Hospital and others. In each of those 
commendations the outstanding theme was the gratitude shown towards Officer Schreiner and 
his willingness to do anything for anyone at anytime.  Officer Schreiner’s co-workers have also 
experienced his kindness.  Officer Schreiner is always willing to come to work early and stay 
late.  He can always be depended on for assistance whether it is a back-up on a call or help with 
an investigation.  Officer Schreiner’s is a willing friend, whether on or off-duty.  Despite difficult 
challenges in his personal life, he always displays a positive outlook and continues to put others 
before himself. 
 
For setting an extremely positive example for his brother and sister officers, Officer Richard 
Schreiner is recognized with the Good Conduct Award. 
 
 
 
 
 

Chief Paul Fitzgerald                    May 7, 2014 

 


